
Let your light shine, so that others may see the good you do. Matthew 5:16                                                     
 

         

____________________________________________________________________ 

                 

             7th October 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Re: 2024-25 Class Trips/Workshops – FLPS Funding 

Whilst discussing funding within school for this academic year, FLPS have, not only very kindly offered to 

continue their funding of class trips/workshops but increase the amount available to school.   

This will be of enormous help keeping the cost of trips/workshops as low as possible.  

As the cost of each trip/workshop varies greatly, a set amount per class will be allocated.  This will 
ensure all classes receive the same funding.  
 
This will be administered in school, and you will be notified of any cost’s payable to you within the 
individual trip/workshop letters that are sent home. 
 
We would like to thank FLPS for their ongoing support, and hope this will help families over the course 
of this academic year. 
 
With Best Wishes 

 

Mrs Jo Tinker 
School Business Manager 
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